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Lisa,

I am at a pivotal point in my teaching career.  I am completing my 26th year of teaching and
still love my teaching assignment in rural Minnesota.  However, I understand that I will be
vested with TRA after 30 years with the option to defer my pension until I am 66 without
penalty.   I previously thought that I would be able to reach full retirement at about 59 or 60. 
Then I discovered that I would need to teach until I'm 66 to reach full retirement.  If I try to
retire at age 59 or 60 the penalties would be substantial and difficult to maintain my same
lifestyle in retirement.  

TRA Pension Reform is critical to keeping me in the teaching profession.  Otherwise, I will
strongly consider other Career options to build another retirement to fill in the gaps that exist
in the Tier II Pension system for TRA.   After I become vested (30 years) I plan to defer my
TRA retirement until 66.  I expect that many other teachers nearing the 30 year mark in
education are looking at the same options if our Pension Reform doesn't happen.  This
retirement planning won't help our teaching shortage...it will likely do the opposite.  

Please do everything in your power to find a better solution to the Tier II pension program. 
Our state is counting on you!  

Thank you,

Matt Jones
Business Education
Verndale Public School
411 SW Brown ST
Verndale, MN  56481

218-445-5184 ext 264
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